
Day at the State House 

February 7, 2023 saw many 4-H youth and Educators gather in downtown 

Indianapolis at the Indiana State House for visits with their Senators and 

Congressional Representatives.  Henry County 4-H members Clayton 

Lovett, Evan Blackburn, Carolyn Hershman, and Carly Smith enjoyed 

getting to meet Cory Criswell, State Representative from Henry County 

and touring the Statehouse, along with Educators, Kelsey Meyers and 

Danielle Hunt.  Clayton was also able to serve as a page for Cory Criswell 

during his time there.   


